
The Barn 
At Cypress Landing 

Rental Rates 
 
Located on beautiful, picturesque 
Gantt Lake, The Barn is loaded with 
rustic charm inside and out and 
equipped with all the modern 
amenities. It features a 4,000 
square foot main room, men's and 
women's restrooms, a full kitchen, 
and a corner stage. To expand the 
main space, the large barn doors in 
both the front and back can be 
opened to give you access to the 
large front and back porches, as 
well as a spacious fenced in back 
yard. 
 
We offer a free consultation to 
ensure your event is tailor made. 
Any event is welcome. 
 
 
 
 
If you are looking for a wedding 
package, a separate brochure is 
available on our website. 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Weekends 

Saturday/Sunday 
 

 Barn use for 4 hours 
             $400 

 
 Barn use for 8 hours 

           $600 
 
  

  
 
 

 
 

Weekday 
Monday through Friday 

 
 Barn use for 4 hours 

             $250 
 
 Barn use for 8 hours 

           $400 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Our beautiful Barn is located 
inside our RV Park on Gantt Lake. 
We are located approximately 12 
miles north of Andalusia Alabama 
on highway 29. Our venue is steps 
away from picturesque Gantt 
Lake. Our RV Park has 63 spacious 
full hook-up sites, each equipped 
with 30 and 50 amp, a general 
store for our park guests and 
boaters’ convenience, two cabins 
that can sleep up to 6 people with 
one being handicap accessible, two 
bath houses that are handicap 
accessible, coin operated laundry, 
a boat launch, two wooden piers, 
and one land pier situated 
perfectly for cane pole fishing. 
 
 
For more information: 
 Call us at 334-388-1008 
 Visit our website 

www.clrvpark.com 
 Find The Barn at Cypress 

Landing on Facebook 
 E-mail us at 

reservations@clrvpark.com 
 We are located at: 

32249 Riverland Dr 
Dozier, AL 36028 

Las
or 

Last updated 10/24/21. Visit our website 
or call us for the most up-to-date prices. 


